
 

 

 
 
 
 

Monday 6th December 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are closely monitoring the situation regarding rising cases of Covid in the local community and in school.  

With this in mind, we have decided the safe and sensible approach would be to hold the Christmas 

performances for children in KS2 outside on the playground. This affects your child if they are in the Y3&4 

performance this Wednesday. It will also apply for children in Y5&6 who will be performing next Wednesday.  

All children will wear their coats for these short performances – you may want to send them with 

hats/scarves/gloves and an extra layer to wear under coats.  If you are coming to watch, please ensure that 

you wrap up warm as well.  

We will be asking that all adults who attend the performances wear face coverings (unless medically exempt). 

Again, this is the safe and sensible approach to prevent further transmission in our school community which 

could impact on our Christmas celebrations in school and at home. I do hope that you will be respectful of 

this request.  

Warm regards 

Mrs Essex 
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